

RELEASE IN PART
B5

From: Sullivan, Jacob J <SullivanJJ@state.gov>
Sent: Saturday, July 9, 2011 9:50 AM
To: H
Subject: Re: Bibi call

No mention by anyone of need for secure.

I would hazard late afternoon, like 4 or 5. With an outside chance, given how these things play, of tomorrow am.

Incidentally, Huma mentioned to me that [redacted] on the Turkey points for the call. I didn't know if that meant HE was also planning to call on that (he didn't call Davut). But for your situational awareness.

B5

----- Original Message -----

From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com]
Sent: Saturday, July 09, 2011 09:45 AM
To: Sullivan, Jacob J
Subject: Re: Bibi call

Do you have any idea of when call will occur and does it need to be secure?

----- Original Message -----

From: Sullivan, Jacob J [mailto:SullivanJJ@state.gov]
Sent: Saturday, July 09, 2011 09:37 AM
To: H
Cc: Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov>
Subject: Bibi call

[redacted]

[redacted] Based on their conversations over the next few hours, they will adjust the call points, send the call sheet, and then the time can be fixed.

[redacted]

B5